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Greg Deranleau and John Noto 
Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission (COGCC) 
Chancery 
1120 Lincoln Street #801 
Denver, CO 80203 
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RE: Open House January 27, 2015 
 Bayswater Exploration & Production, LLC, Operator 

Arellano-Meyer horizontal well pad and facility 5N65W Sec 10 
 Weld County, Colorado 
 

Dear COGCC, 
 

Bayswater Exploration & Production LLC. hosted a neighborhood open house Tuesday, January 27, 2015, from 
6:00 pm to 8:00 pm in Greeley, Colorado at the Barnstormer Restaurant, 600 Airport Road.  The event’s goal 
was to meet neighbors, introduce them to Bayswater and learn about any homeowner and resident concerns 
surrounding the proposed oil and gas project in the East Greeley neighborhood.   
 

Eight representatives from Bayswater, Troy Swain- the Weld County Oil and Gas Specialist and future LGD, 
Carlos Rodriguez- CRED, 3 Local Energy Office representatives, and 21 neighborhood residents were all present 
for a majority of the two-hour event.  Bayswater fielded questions about all aspects regarding the proposed 
project, including the topics of noise abatement, access, truck traffic, project duration, number of planned 
wells, drilling practice, and well construction and completions.  Safety, flood plains and land/ mineral interests 
were also discussed with several residents. 
 

Bayswater prepared maps, exhibits, and project information sheets available for all.  The documents were 
available in both English and Spanish and we had some of our Spanish-speaking service company 
representatives attend to facilitate good communication as needed.  In addition, Bayswater distributed a 
project information phone number which will provide a 24 hour contact direct to Bayswater for the 
neighborhood (See Attached Project information sheet).  In addition, we mailed a thank you letter to the 
residents.  
 

The evening was an informative success.  We received several comments from attendees with words echoing 
“nice job,” “we look forward to your project now,” and “Bayswater is well prepared.”  Bayswater was pleased 
with the turn-out and conversation which took place.  Please let us know if you have any questions regarding 
the event. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Dan Brugeman 
Senior Operations Engineer 
720-881-4480 


